January 6-10, 2024
Happy New Year to you and your family.

Here are some notes for the last school week this year:
% Reminders:

o

We have chapel every Monday. The 2nd quarter missions will help the Home Missions: Bend, Oregon
Bend, Oregon: Bend was identified in 2020 as the second-fastest growing city in the U.S. A core group
of eight families has been gathering twice a month for Bible study and planning as they plant a church
in an area where 62 percent of people are not involved with any religious community.

The 2nd quarter ended right as Christmas break started. 2nd quarter report cards will be released later
today or tomorrow. Parent-Teacher Conferences for the second quarter are THIS WEEK . Links for the
sign up look on Mr. Schulz’s newsletter for the whole school. Please sign up as soon as possible. Also,
please be aware that Mrs. Cooper and I will not be available on Friday. If Friday is the only day you
would be able to meet, please contact those teachers directly to set up a time that works for you.

NO SCHOOQOL on Friday, January 10th.

With the start of a new year and quarter, I have made some changes to the management style and the
way I am going to be teaching from now on. So bear with me and your student while the adjustments
and corrections are being made to learn the new expectations of the school day and the classroom.

If inclement weather occurs and school is closed or delayed, a text and email alert will be sent out
between 5:45 and 6:00 the morning of the event. Notices will also be posted on WKOW,
DailyDodge.com, and the church/school Facebook page.

Even though it seems like an ok thing to do, many students are not coming prepared to go outside.
Please remind students that it is cold out and that having coats, gloves, hats, and possibly even boots is
important. We do go outside as long as the weather permits. It is always easier to remove layers than to

sit and wonder why they didn’t bring an article that keeps them warm.

% Students will be bringing home a red folder every day. Please take out the papers that say to keep them at home.

If it is in return to school, please return. These things will be field trip slips, project notes, or uncompleted

homework from school.



% Here’s what we will be learning this week:
o Christ Light we will learn stories about Jesus feeding the five thousand and Jesus walking on water.
o Memory Work for this week.

m  Wednesday, January 8 Psalm 50:15
e and call on me in the day of trouble; I will deliver you, and you will honor me.”
m Friday, January 10
No School

0 Math we will learn :
m  (Monday)Subtracting 0 Facts / Drawing a Picture to Solve a Problem / Looking for a Pattern to
Solve a Problem
(Tuesday) - Identifying and Creating Congruent Shapes
(Wednesday)-Adding Two-Digit Numbers With Regrouping, Using Dimes and Pennies (Part

1)
m (Thursday)- Adding Two-Digit Numbers With Regrouping, Using Dimes and Pennies (Part 2)
m  (Friday)-No School

o Superkids we will learn:

m  Learn prefixes un- and re-

m Decode and encode words with kn/n/ and wr/r/.
Spelling Words due 1/17

® know, knew, knee, knock, knife, knot, write, wrote, wreck, wrap, wrong, wrinkle

m  How to instructional writing
Science/ Social Studies will continue learning about what materials are.
The music we will work on the song we are singing for Thursday, Feb. 13th at 6:30 p.m. and Friday,
Feb. 14th at 1:30 p.m. along with the song for Transfiguration Sunday March 2 that the Children
Choir singing.
Please let me know if you have any questions this week.
Miss. Wenman
(262)332-8561 or awenman@saintstephen.org



